
CITY OF TALLADEGA 

CITY COUNCIL CALLED MEETING 

March 29, 2021 – 9:00 am 

 

 The City Council of the City of Talladega met in a called meeting on Monday, March 29, 2021 at 

9:00 a.m., in the Talladega City Hall Council Chambers. The meeting was called to order and the 

following were present:  Council President Trae Williams, Councilman Horace Patterson, Council 

Member Vickey Hall, Council Member Spratlin, and Councilman Joseph K. Power, Jr. 

 

 Invocation by Councilman Patterson. 

 

Resolution #5234 approving the City Manager contract with Seddrick Hill. 

 

Motion by Councilman Patterson with a second from Council President Williams for the 

approval of Resolution #5234.  Roll Call.  AYES:  All. 

 

Phoebe Presson came before the Council to inform them that she was there 8 minutes after the 

shooting at Talladega Downs on Saturday and did not hear any sirens coming.  She implored the Council 

to let the children in the community know they are cared about and stated that something needed to be 

done.  Council President Williams commented that they would discuss way to handle the situation as 

soon as possible.   Councilman Patterson inquired if the City Attorney could contact the property 

owner(s) and HUD.  He also stated that if there were events scheduled additional police presence would 

be needed.  Council President Williams agreed and stated that he would meet with Interim Police Chief 

McCoy and City Attorney O’Brien to contact HUD.   

 

 Motion by Councilman Patterson with a second from Councilman Power for adjournment.  

AYES:  All. 

AUTHENTICATION 

 

I, Joanna Medlen, City Clerk of the City of Talladega, Alabama, do hereby attest that the 

foregoing is a true and correct copy of the proceedings of the City Council of Talladega, Alabama, 

which met in a called meeting on Monday, March 29, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. in the City of Talladega, 

Alabama in the Talladega City Hall Council Chambers. 

 

           

 

 


